
E-mail from Deputy Clint Czerwinski, daytime burglaries. 
Oct 31, 2012 
 

 

Good Morning, Recently there have been daytime burglaries where people come up to the door, knock on it, and 
when no one answers they enter the house. Please inform people to keep their doors locked. With it being cold 
out hopefully it slows down. Have a Happy Halloween and if you have any questions please email or call. Thank 
you, Deputy Clint Czerwinski W30 Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office 4311 Jackson St. Oshkosh, WI 54901 920-
236-7630 

 


